
TOWN OF RYE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Conservation Commission will hold a PUBLIC HEARING in accordance with RSA 

675:7 on July 17, 2014 at 7:00 PM at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, to discuss acquisition 

of a Conservation Easement on 11 +/- acres at Map 16, Lot 71, owned by Wallis Road 

Properties, LLC.  The land is appraised at $4,708 and will be gifted to the town.   

 

Town of Rye Conservation Commission 

Sally King, Chairman 
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